DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director

CITY OF SAINT PAUL 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Telephone: 651-266-8989

Christopher B, Coleman, Mayor Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 Facsimile: 651-266-9124
Web: www.sipaul.gov/dsi

Sound Level Variance Application

City of Saint Paul Noise Ordinance (Chapter 293)

Note: A pub!ic ‘ht‘a'ari‘ng before the Saint Paul City Council is required. Application and fee must be received no
fewer than forty five (45) days’orior to the public hearing date that is before the requested Variance start date.
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12, State reason for seeking variance: (E.g. mtjéic, announcements, construction, etc.)
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13. Attach site diagram showing location of noise sourcé(s), streets, stages, tents, etc. (If there will be amplified
sound, indicate location and direction that all speakers will be facing.) Multiple locations may require more than one application.
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Dear Neighbors and Friends,

With St. Patrick’s day upon us we would like to invite
you to our St. Patrick’s Day Celebration. Included you will ™
find a couple of Drink/Food tickets that can be used at any -

-time during our Event.

We can’t speak for all the busy Bars and Restaurants
in the area, but we are fully staffed and ready to handle any
situation. We have more then adequate security, with
addition police to monitor the neighborhood and to make
sure that everyone is having a safe St. Patrick’s day.

We will be periodically walking through the
neighborhood and picking up any trash that might have
gathered around our city streets. We'will have a final
cleanup late at night after the tent is closed and again early
in the morning. No amplified music will be played after
11:59 sharp in respect with the neighborhood. If you have
any concerns or questions before or even on the day of the
event feel free to call (651) 228-9925. (Shamrocks line)

Please come join us, because everyone is Irish on St.
Patrick’s Day.

Sincerely,

Ted Casper & Mike Runyon




